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FROM OUR PASTOR 

Good Morning Dear Friends, Thank the Lord for a glorious week. Now I 
know that with great anticipation we all are waiting for that little change in 
the weather. On Monday morning I was walking from the 
school office to the church office. I saw those two sycamore 
trees on the northwest side of the play ground. There they 
were standing in full glory with those leaves so green and 
healthy. I thought, you don’t have much longer and those 
leaves will start to fall. We are all waiting for that little change that we will 
soon get. I like it when the seasons change, when it’s a little cooler, and the 
days aren't so long. It is amazing how our great Creator made it. Change is 
not always a bad thing. We are somewhat like those big trees waiting for 
the change to take place. 51  Behold, I shew you a mystery; We shall not all 
sleep, but we shall all be changed, 52  In a moment, in the twinkling of an 
eye, at the last trump: for the trumpet shall sound, and the dead shall be 
raised incorruptible, and we shall be changed.1 Cor. 15:51-52  
It will be wonderful. Can’t wait!                                   T.Y. BRO. S.B.  ROM.5:8 



 VISITING FRIENDS  

SUNDAY SCHOOL/ WORSHIP  
9:30 AM/ 10:30AM / 5 PM  
 
WEDNESDAY NIGHT  
7PM  
 
WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNER 
 September 20th —Fried chicken,  
mash. potatoes, corn, rolls  

LBC PRAYER BREAKFAST  
October 7th  

CHECK OUT THE TRACT RACK  

A Publication Of Landmark Baptist Church Since 1987 

landmarkmin.org 
(813) 620-0683 

Check this out 

See our ad in 

the Christian 

Voice 
We are having so much fun in MM this 

quarter. Next week is our  store night. 

Remember, bringing your Bible and 

wearing your uniform earn you mighty 

bucks; plus, you can get five extra 

bucks for memorizing the Bible verse 

ahead of time. Tonight's verse is   

Mark 6:34/37a. See you tonight! 

    (chicken tenders after church) 

FROM OUR YOUTH PASTOR 

God has been doing a lot in our church these past few years. I know 
our church is growing because our youth group is growing. After we 
opened the church back up from being closed for that short period, 
we only had 5 teenagers faithfully coming to Seekers. Now, we have 
about 16 teenagers on average attending Seekers on Sunday nights. 
Last week, we had a great time upstairs. We split the guys and girls 
up and met with them separately. We discussed how to live our lives 
as citizens of this world that is in accordance with the Gospel. We 
talked about how a young man should live as a teenager, and how a 
young lady should live as a teenager. The teens were very engaged, 
and they asked many questions. Parents, your teenagers have many 
more questions on how to live their lives, but you need to take the 
time to sit with them and talk. It is healthy for spiritual growth. 
 
I have decided to teach another class while the teens are practicing 
bells. From October 8th to December 10th, I plan to teach a Sunday 
School class on How to Study the Bible. This class will be more in-
formative on how to use Grammar, Bible Study Tools, Dictionaries, 
and Biblical Context to study passages of Scripture. The goal is to 
equip you with the knowledge on how 
to study, but it does not replace the 
guidance of the Holy Spirit in your life. 
He is the one who  ultimately helps us 
understand what we are reading. This 
class will be held in Mrs. Sheri Bar-
ber’s Classroom at 9:30 every Sunday 
Morning.  

MIGHTY MARKS
FALL 2023

Sundays 5pm

Mighty Marks    (Insights for our Juniors)  

   LBC Seekers    (Insights for our Teenagers)  

THURS., SEPT 21st 6:30 PM—LADIES FELLOWSHIP 

SEPT. 29– OCT. 1—WOVEN MARRIAGE—WEEKEND TO REMEMBER 9/29-10/1 

SAT. OCT 7TH—WOVEN MARRIAGE BIBLE STUDY BEGINS 


